
Gate Entry 

Econfina Preserve and Twin Rivers 
	
	
The	current	entry	system	is	operating	under	the	previous	code,	which	
was	on	the	combination	lock,	which	was	on	the	chain	at	the	gates.	
	
On	November	30th,	2020	at	12:01	am.	
	
The	code	to	enter	will	not	be	the	same	as	the	previous	code,	between	
now	and	then,	you	must	e-mail	president@econfinapreserve.com	to	get	
your	own	personal	code.	
	
It’s	very	important	that	you	e-mail	and	give	us	your	information	and	lot	
number	in	order	to	properly	provide	you	with	your	code,	there	will	be	
several	questions	asked.	
	
If	you	don’t	comply	with	this	request	you	will	not	be	able	to	enter,	
this	is	very	important	so	that	we	can	provide	you	entry.	
	
Once	you	provide	the	information	required,	we	will	check	to	make	sure	
that	you	are	a	lot	owner	within	these	two	Associations.	Our	response	
back	to	you	is	up	to	24	hours	from	the	time	of	your	request.	
	
You	may	also	purchase	a	remote	control	unit	at	a	cost	of	$100.00	per	
unit;	all	of	the	proceeds	will	go	back	into	the	association	to	continue	
improving	the	community.	
	
	
	
	
Sincerely,	
	
	
Rafael	Paredes	
President	
Econfina	Preserve	P.O.A	
10/19/2020	
	


